
 

 
CONTACT TRACING  
 
In collaboration with the Wayne County Department of Health, the District will support contact tracing efforts 
by supplying records of symptomatic individuals, positive cases and proximate contacts include class attendance 
records, seating charts and cleaning and disinfecting logs.  If an individual tests positive for COVID-19, the 
COVID-19 resource person (school nurse) will notify the public health department and be responsible for 
carrying out their instructions.  The Covid-19 resource person and Covid-19 Safety Coordinator will be 
responsible with providing all contact tracing information and records to the Department of Health and will 
support efforts to determine how students and or staff need to be tested to adequately isolate and mitigate 
additional exposure to Covid-19.   
 
A presentation of guidelines from the Wayne County Department of Health will also be uploaded to the District 
website.  
 


